
6. ANNUAL PLAN MONITORING REPORTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2001 
 
 The Committee received Annual Plan monitoring reports for the following sections of the Council: 
 
 City Housing 
 Community Relations 
 Libraries 
 Robert McDougall Art Gallery and Contemporary Art Annex 
 
 The Committee agreed that a report be prepared considering the budget implications in replacing pay 

washing machines and the building of community lounges in Council housing complexes. 
 
 The Committee further agreed that a vote of thanks be extended to the Council staff at the Libraries 

and Art Gallery for their work and dedication over the past three years. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


